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Preliminary Announcement 

 

The XXV International Congress of Papyrology  

will take place at the University of Michigan 

from July 29 to August 4, 2007 

 

A trip following the congress will take place in the University 

and the City of Chicago. 

 

Further information will appear in due time in the circulars of the Congress 


